10 July 2014

Mr Mark Davis
mailto:fyi-request-1757-1de30a2e @requests fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Davis

Official Information Act request

PREVENTION CARE RECOVERY,

\  TeKaporelhana Awhina Hunga Whara /

U -

Thank you for your official information act request of 23 June 2014 seeking a copy of
the policy and procedures that ACC is required to follow when in receipt of an ACC18

or ARC18. Please find this information enclosed.

Please contact me at koleti.vae’au@acc.co.nz if you have any questions about this

letter.

Yours sincerely
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Koleti Vae'au (Mrs)
Team Manager, Government Services
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